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We have two 
upcoming events that 
will be very 
interesting. The first is 
today's visit by our 
District Governor 
Woody Wilbanks. The 
second is a trip on 
Thursday October 11 
to have lunch with the 
Yosemite club at the 
Ahwahnee. We are 
hoping to see a lot of 
Rotarians at both. 

President 
Rick Phelps

house-building projects in rural Mexico. Dan said this 
year’s building effort that our Rotary Club is involved 

group will drive separately down to a California town 
near the border, spending Friday night there. Saturday 

safe the Corazon projects are. No Corazon volunteer 
has ever been injured or victimized by crime while in 

house in a day. There will be lots of volunteers and it 
is a very basic house without electricity or plumbing. 
The family who is to get the house helps out. Dan is 

Saturday night for a victory dinner. Be sure to get in 

PROGRAM 
September 20th

Bob Peters

IMPACT OF REDISTRICTING - DISTRICT 4

Bob Peters, chairman of last year’s Mono County 
Redistricting Committee, spoke to the club about 
the redistricting and its impact on Mammoth 
Lakes.  He shared data from prior elections 
showing how the voter split in District 4, the only 
Mammoth District still to be decided.  The data 
from the county clerk showed that Mammoth has 
the power to decide the outcome of the election in 
District 4.  He also noted that Mammoth had a low 
voter turnout in the June primary and that a 
similarly low turnout for the November election 
might deprive Mammoth of the ability to influence 
the outcome, and to influence the ultimate victor.  
The conclusion was that in local politics, each vote 
does count. 

http://www.mammothlakesrotaryclub.org/

UPCOMING PROGRAMS
" "

SEPT 27th" District Governor from our new District

http://www.mammothlakesrotaryclub.org
http://www.mammothlakesrotaryclub.org


CLUB ACTIVITIES
BOX TOPS

Check out the list of items below 

that have Box Tops on them.  Just 
cut out the Box Top and turn in to 
Rotary at each meeting.  Each Box 

Top is worth 10 cents.  It adds up 
fast and most of  the products you 
have in your cupboard.

.  We are challenging the 2 Rotary 
Clubs and Lions club to see who 
can bring in the most by Oct 29th.  

Contact Joanne Hunt if you 
have any questions.  Thanks in 
advance for your support.

MHS Interact Club

SEPTEMBER

BIRTHDAYS

Dave Spencer  15th

Lynda Salcido  21st

ANNIVERSARIES

None

Let’s keep Bea Tomko in our prayers.  She 
will be having her right knee replaced.

We all love you and hope for a speedy 
recovery.


